
To prospective applicants affected by the Earthquake in Noto Peninsula of 2024 
 
We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the Noto Peninsula 
Earthquake of 2024.  
 
If it is difficult to apply for graduate school entrance examinations due to the damage caused 
by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake of 2024, please contact the graduate school to which you 
are applying by email or telephone by 17:00 on the application deadline for each entrance 
examination. 
Contact Details of each Graduate School 
 
Information on entrance examinations will continue to be provided on this webpage and 
elsewhere. 
 
 
For information on the reduction or exemption of the entrance examination fee, please check 
below. 
【For applicants for the April 2024 and September 2024 Entrance Examinations】Special 
measures for entrance examination fees for graduate school applicants affected by disasters in 
areas where the Disaster Relief Act has been applied.(Japanese only) 
 

https://www.ritsumei.ac.jp/gr/en/inquiry.html/
https://www.ritsumei.ac.jp/gr/exam/saigai_tokubetsu.html/



